
Bourne Parish Survey:  

St Martin by the Green Church 

Can you help shape its future?

We are seeking the views of residents within the Bourne to 

help shape the future of St Martin’s Church and to ensure it 

can be an ongoing fruitful resource for the community. 

Built in 1904, St Martin’s is used today by a small congregation 

of local residents, hosting regular Sunday morning worship 

services and Wednesday Coffee mornings. The church 

is funded and maintained by the generosity of Bourne 

parishioners. We are currently seeking views on how best to 

utilise this beautiful space. We hope to establish a plan for St 

Martin’s that greater reflects the needs of the community that 

surrounds it. Please help by sharing your views.



Please tick the relevant box(es). 

Alternatively, you can submit an online version here: 

Question 1: How often do you access St Martin’s church building?

	 Multiple times a week

	 Once a week

	 Once a month

	 Once a year

	 Never

Question 2: How would you like to see the building used during  
the week?

	 A space to host music lessons, a local choir or other music themed activities 

	 A space for community fitness groups, book clubs or other  
regular gatherings

	 A space for local business(es), more community events and/or 
informative talks on relevant subjects

	 A ‘Refill’ station for local walkers/runners to refill drinks, make tea or 
coffee and/or access a lavatory

	 Any other ideas:

Question 3: What style of worship service would you like to see on 
a Sunday within St Martin’s?

	 A short family service of bible stories for children (around 30 minutes  
in length) 



	 A traditional service, with traditional hymns and language

	 A contemporary service that utilizes both traditional and modern aspects

	 I am not interested in this aspect of St Martin’s 

	 Any other ideas:

Question 4: Do you have any further comments or suggestions on 
the future of St Martin’s?

Question 5: 

Would you like to help develop these plans?	 Yes / No

Would you like to make use of the facilities  
for a specific purpose?	 Yes / No

If so, please add your contact details and area of interest:



Thank you for participating in this survey. 

Please return this by dropping it into the box directly inside St Martin’s, 

dropping it into the Parish Office at St Thomas’, or by taking a photo/

scanning it and sending it to Comms@thebourne.org.uk.

If you are interested in learning more, please visit:  

https://thebourne.org.uk/ 

Alternatively, to stay up to date with parish news and events, you can 

subscribe to the weekly Bourne Parish Newsletter by Clicking here... 

With thanks,

Revd Sandy Clarke, Vicar 

The Bourne Parish


